
The children are already settling into their new classes really well and the school is looking great. We 

hope that many parents will be able to join us at our ‘Welcome to your new class’ meetings after school 

today. Please meet in the hall after collecting your children. You will have the opportunity to visit more 

than one class. If you are not able to attend, there will be a class letter sent out this week which will keep 

you updated on routines and our topic this half term—Marvellous Me! 

This week, we also have the PTA picnic after school on Thursday and the PTA AGM on Friday at 9am. Key 

dates are set out overleaf; please keep an eye on these dates as we will add to them as opportunities 

arise. 

I have seen and met many of you already this term; it is always lovely to see you in the mornings or at 

the end of the day when I aim to be on the steps. If you do need to meet with me, please contact the 

school office to make an appointment. They will ask for some information to ensure that I can be pre-

pared or, if appropriate, to direct you to another member of staff who will be able to help in the first in-

stance. 

Laura Cornish 

Governor Update 

Due to personal reasons, Mr Ray Dyer has stood down as 

Chair of Governors. We would like to thank him for his dedi-

cation and determination to support and challenge the 

school. We are delighted that he has agreed to continue as 

an associate governor. Mr Dave Barton, who was the Vice 

Chair of Governors, is now acting Chair of Governors. 

Monday 10th September 2018 

Whole school attendance last week: 

98.5% 
Government expectation: 96% 

Persistent absentee: below 90% 

 

Star Celebrations 

The following children were recognised in our celebration assembly on Friday for their learning,      

attitudes and demonstration of our values and ethos. Well done! 

Harry, Jasmine, Keavy, Joshua, George H, Frankie, Joby, Daniel T, Issy, Sam M, 

Mrs Davy 

Class Attendance 

Well done Seahorse class for the highest attendance last week with 100%.  

Monday 17th September 2018 
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Beach Clean 

On Friday, every class went to the beach to take part in a beach clean. Each child was encouraged to col-
lect a single piece of rubbish; this all came together to a box full of rubbish which is off our beach and 
away from our oceans. Thank you to those who volunteered to help.  

Key Dates  

Monday 17th September—Welcome to your new 
class—meet in the hall after collecting your child 
Thursday 20th September —PTA after school event 
Friday 21st September —PTA AGM 
Thursday 27th September—Woodroffe Open Day 
Friday 5th October—Harvest Assembly—9am (EYFS 
and KS1) and 2:45 (KS2) 
TBC—end of topic assembly 
22nd —26th October—half term 
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